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Mrs. Debbie Smith, our Business Manager here at
Huston Academy, was born in Dallas and grew up in a
| couple of small communities just South of Dallas. Before
starting work here in August 2004, Mrs. Smith worked in
downtown Dallas for a large Business Forms distributor.
Smith moved here when her husband inherited land but
it wasn't her first venture to Stephenville, Smith attended
college at Tarleton for a short period of time. Smith’s
favorite aspect about Huston Academy is that this school
gives every student a chance and the staff does their best
to help every student succeed. “Our goal is to help every
student graduate and be prepared for life after high
school.” After retirement, Smith’s plan is to enjoy time
with her grandchildren and possibly travel, she has
always wanted to go to Yellowstone National Park.

Fall picture day documents the official start of every
school year, the students are all dressed to the nines ready
to mark this year as one of the best years of their lives. Some
forgot that it was picture day and were not ready, while
others had planned and set out what they were going to
wear weeks in advance. Nevertheless we can always count
on Lifetouch
to  capture
the beautiful
faces that
walk through
our doors
everyday.

1 Countdown ~29 Weeks~ Thanksgiving Break Countdown ~38 days~




